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Dear Planning Inspectorate

We live in the Wilton area and over the past 22 years have frequently used the A303 and no how
important it is to have the tunnel built. Our only fear is that we will not live long enough to see
it!l It is also vital to opening up the west country, in particular Cornwall. These improvements to
the A303 are crucial to the economy of the west country, particular Cornwall. Added to this the
Archaeologists will have an excellent opportunity to discover more about Stonehenge and the
surrounding country. The Stonehenge Alliance are a thorn in the side of this vital project and
obviously do not understand the importance of getting this through planning and the
commencement of the build.

Yours faithfully

Roger & Janet Small





